
 

 

Maintenance work at the Jemgum storage facility 

[Kassel, 31 August 2023] From 4 to 22 September planned maintenance work will be carried out by 
astora carried at the Jemgum storage facility. This may result in possible noise disturbances. This 
maintenance work includes annual inspection and necessary repair measures and may also be carried 
out in the evening. Every effort will be made to keep noise disturbance to a minimum. We apologise 
for any inconvenience caused to residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About astora 

astora GmbH, based in Kassel, is part of the SEFE Group and one of the largest natural gas storage 
operators in Europe. The company maintains one of the largest natural gas storage facilities in 
Western Europe at Rehden in Northern Germany, which has a working gas volume of about four billion 
cubic metres. In addition, the storage company also markets its capacity in the second largest storage 
facility in Central Europe, located in Haidach, Austria. In order to secure natural gas supplies to Europe, 
astora also operates and markets 5/6 of the capacity in the Jemgum cavern storage facility on the 
German-Dutch border. 

 
Contact for press enquires: 
Press office astora 
astora GmbH, Karthäuserstr. 4, 34117 Kassel 
Phone: +49 561 99858-9999 
Email: presse@astora.de 

mailto:presse@astora.de

